
 

Dear Armfield Parents and Carers, 
A warm welcome to this week’s newsletter! We are always delighted to share the fantastic 
achievements of our students and keep you updated with important reminders to ensure 
everything runs smoothly at Armfield Academy. 

Reminders: 

• Students should not be arriving at school with energy drinks 

• Armfield is a no mobile phone site. 

• Thank you to all parents who remain in contact with school and keep us up to date 

with concerns through the week. It is appreciated and helps us to keep the school 

calm and orderly and our young people respectful and focused on learning 

Secondary ski trip: 

Those who have been successful in getting a place on the ski trip have received a 
letter confirming their place. To secure the place a non-refundable deposit of £350 is 
required. This can be paid via the MyChildAtSchool app (MCAS) by Friday 4th July 
2025 2pm otherwise your place may be given to someone else. 
 
 

Year 11 

Goodbye and good luck to all of our year 11 students. We could not be prouder of you and 

your achievements and wish you all the best for the future! 
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Trips & sporting events: 

Year 4 experienced Ghyll Scrambling in the Lake District on Monday. The children were 

fantastic role models and thoroughly enjoyed it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Nest had an amazing sports day this week, we had lots of fun! Also thank you to all the 

Year 10 pupils that helped throughout, it was really appreciated 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reception and Nursery also held a very successful Sports Day on Wednesday. We 
were blessed with dry weather and the children entered their events with 
fantastic Armfield behaviour and competitiveness. Having competed in four races, 
the potato race, egg and spoon, sacks and running races, the event finished with a 
space hopper race! Well done to all of the Reception and Nursery children ...ice pops 
and a rest all round! 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

On Tuesday 24th June, 10 Year 9 pupils represented the school at Blackpool Sixth Form 

College's first STEMfest. The pupils were a credit to the school and immersed themselves in 

different STEM activities throughout the day. This enabled them to have a taste of sixth form 

lessons, run by current sixth form pupils and ignite further career ideas and aspirations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Kooth: 

Thank you for your continued support—we love celebrating our students’ successes with 

you! 

Best wishes, 

The Armfield Academy Team 


